
This presentation was provided as a Webinar for Health Home Care Coordinators which 
aired on May 8, 2014. Review of this PowerPoint presentation satisfies, in part, the 
required State-sponsored special training modules for Health Home Care Coordinators.  
 



WASBIRT is a special project, known as the Washington State Screening, Brief 
Intervention, Referral and Treatment  Project which began in the spring of 2004.  



























Self-reflection. Ask yourself ‘why you are uncomfortable talking about drugs and 
alcohol?’ 



Normalize the process, “I have a few questions that we ask all of our clients.”  
If you appear unconfident, the client may get suspicious for no reason.   



Simply repeat the client’s concern in a non-judgmental way. “These questions are 
necessary to provide you with the best care possible.” Don’t down-play the questions 
i.e. “I’m not sure why they make me ask these dumb questions.”  





National Institute on Alcohol Abuse and Alcoholism (NIAAA) created and approved this 
prescreen question 



AUDIT-Test available in many languages 
Adolescent screening tool- CRAFFT (CAR, RELAX, ALONE, FORGET, FRIENDS, TROUBLE) 
Depending on the setting will determine if you ask the prescreen or full screen or have 
them answer it on paper. Asking the questions are a little better for clarification 
reasons.  



“I’m going to ask you a few questions about only your alcohol use. For each question I 
want you to answer either ‘never, monthly or less, 2-4 times a month, 2-3 times per 
week, or 4 or more times a week.’” It may help to have a large sheet of paper with both 
of the scales on the AUDIT for the client to reference with each question. “Do you 
understand.”   



“I’m going to ask you a few questions about only your alcohol use. For each question I 
want you to answer either ‘never, monthly or less, 2-4 times a month, 2-3 times per 
week, or 4 or more times a week.’” It may help to have a large sheet of paper with both 
of the scales on the AUDIT for the client to reference with each question. “Do you 
understand.”   





“The questions I’m about to ask you are related to drugs. These drugs can be things like 
marijuana, solvents like paint thinners, tranquilizers like Valium, barbiturates, cocaine, 
stimulants like speed, hallucinogens such as LSD, or narcotics like heroin. All of the 
questions I’m about to ask you are in reference to the past 12-months.” “Please answer 
either ‘yes’ or ‘no.’” 













If you were not able to attend the Webinar held on May 8, 2014 please print this slide 
then sign and date it after reviewing all slides and speaker’s notes. Your supervisor 
should sign to verify completion of this training. Please retain a copy for your records. 
 


